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Draft Wiltshire Housing Site Allocations Plan  
 
Consultation closes on the Draft Wiltshire Housing Site Allocations Plan at 5pm 
Friday 22 September 2017.  
 
The Draft Wiltshire Housing Site Allocations Plan will allocate new sites for housing 
and amend, where necessary, settlement boundaries at the Principal Settlements of 
Salisbury and Trowbridge, Market Towns, Local Service Centres and Large Villages.  
The consultation is now drawing to a close and anyone who hasn’t already 
commented and wishes to do so can submit their comments to the Council by the 
deadline 5pm Friday 22 September 2017.   
 
The Draft Plan and the supporting evidence, including a topic paper for each 
Community Area explaining how the plan proposals affect it, are available for 
inspection during normal opening hours at the Council’s main offices (Monkton Park, 
Chippenham; Bourne Hill, Salisbury; and County Hall, Trowbridge) and in all Wiltshire 
Council libraries.  
It is also available on the Council’s web site via this link together with information 
about how to comment on the draft Plan: 
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/wiltshsgsiteallocationsplan.htm  
Comments can be submitted using the following means: 

 Online via the Council’s dedicated consultation portal via the following link: 
http://consult.wiltshire.gov.uk/portal/spatial_planning/sites_dpd/draftwhsap; 

 By email using the representation form available above and returned to 
spatialplanningpolicy@wiltshire.gov.uk; or 

 By post in writing to: Spatial Planning, Economic Development & Planning, 
Wiltshire Council, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge, Wiltshire, BA14 
8JN.   
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